
 
Andrea Pruneau Honored with 2024 BX Cornerstone Award  
 
Andrea Pruneau, past president of the BX Board of Directors, has been named the 70th recipient of the 
Builders Exchange Cornerstone Award. 

Pruneau, senior project manager at Barton Malow Builders, was 
selected based on her leadership contributions to the community, 
the industry and the Exchange. Considered to be the highest honor 
presented in the central Ohio construction industry, the 
Cornerstone Award has been given annually since 1954. Pruneau 
becomes the third female in the history of the award to receive this 
honor, joining Cathy Blackford (2016) and Kathy Gatterdam (2022). 

2024 BX Cornerstone Recipient - Andrea Pruneau a dedicated BX 
member since the early ‘90s, Pruneau has significantly contributed 
to the organization, including a decade on the board of directors and a term as president in 2005. Her 
involvement extended to serving on the Builders Exchange Foundation board of directors as well. 

Her involvement at the Exchange includes participation on the Board Nominating Committee, 
Cornerstone Review Committee, member of the SCGC Steering Committee, a Scholarship Trustee and 
Craftsmanship and Safety Awards judge. Pruneau has also served as a panelist for BX Young 
Professionals Group events and has been an active volunteer for the Student Outreach Program since 
its inception. 

Outside her BX involvement, Pruneau’s impact on the future of the industry can be seen through her 
participation in the OSU CSM Industry Advisory Council and as an instructor for the OSU CSM program. 
She has chaired, or served in various capacities, for several local charities and organizations including 
Women Inspire Construction, Clintonville Area Commission Zoning and Variance Committee, International 
Facility Management Association, COGENCE Alliance and Habitat for Humanity. 

Pruneau was selected to 
receive the Cornerstone 
Award by the BX board of 
directors, based on an initial 
review by the Cornerstone 
Award Review Committee. 
Members of the committee 
were Matt Greenwood, BX 
board liaison (Construction 
Systems, Inc.), Jamie Fields 
(Elford, Inc.), Don Gregory 
(Kegler Brown Hill + Ritter), 
Karl Hasenstab (Renier 
Construction Corp.), Dean 
Locher (Robertson 

Construction Services, Inc.), Ken Miller (Messer Construction Co.) and Mark Setterlin, chair, (Setterlin 
Building Company). 

 


